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14th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Educational Visit for Year 4 to Tropical World 

 

Date of visit Wednesday 22nd September 2021 

Places to be visited Tropical World - Leeds 

Cost per child £12.85 

Mode of transportation Coach 

Arrival time at school 8.30pm 

Time of return to school 3.30pm 

Dress requirements or kit list School Uniform 

Meal requirements Packed lunch 

 

As an exciting introduction to our rainforest topic, we will be visiting Tropical World in 

Leeds on Wednesday 22nd September 2021. The visit will allow the children to 

experience the heat and humidity of the rainforest and find out more about the 

wildlife, plants and habitats found there. Children should wear comfortable, sensible 

shoes such as trainers and a coat. The children are welcome to bring a small amount 

of money (no more than £5) to buy souvenirs of the visit from the gift shop. Please 

ensure this is in a named envelope or purse. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £12.85 per child.  Please make payment for this trip as 

soon as you can via our online payment system www.scopay.com.   The payment is 

a voluntary contribution and no pupil in the group will be omitted from the activity, 

but if we receive insufficient funds by the date above, then the activity will be 

cancelled. If you have applied and are eligible for free school meals, or have 

previously claimed free school meals, the full cost of the visit will be subsidised by 

school.  Please do not make a voluntary contribution but please tick to give your 

consent. You can apply online for Free School Meals at 

www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals 

 

If you have any questions about the visit please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Thank you for your support.  We are all looking forward to an enjoyable day out! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Breeze and Mr Hurtault 

Teachers of Year 4 
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